
HASKETON PARISH COUNCIL

DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT

Section 7(3) of the Data Protection Act (DPA) 2018 states that Parish Councils are not public 
authorities for the purposes of the GDPR, therefore Hasketon Parish Council is not required to 
appoint a Data Protection Officer. However it is required to comply in other respects with the 
General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) and the Data Protection Act 2018. Details of how 
Hasketon Parish Council has complied with the legislation can be found on the Hasketon Parish 
Council website Parish Council, hasketon.suffolk.cloud under the heading Parish Council information.
The legislation is aimed at protecting individual’s rights regarding the sort of personal information 
held by organisations and what they can do with that information. Individuals have the right to see 
any personal data held by the Parish Council (there are some exceptions) and can request to have it 
removed or amended if incorrect. This should be done in writing, email or on the appropriate form 
(Subject Access Request application form) and submitted to the Parish Clerk. At the address below.

The Data Protection Statement provides details of the information that Hasketon Parish Council 
holds and how it is managed.
The Documents relating to Hasketon Parish Councils compliance with GDPR can be found on the 
Parish Council website at hasketon.suffolk.cloud

Steve Leckie
Hasketon Parish Clerk
13 Croutel Road, Felixstowe, Suffolk, IP11 7EF.
Email clerk.hasketon@gmail.com
Tel. 07475568637
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